PUBLIC POSTING OF FOUND PROPERTY

On March 27, 2020, a ladder was found near
County P/Highway 17 in the Town of Pelican.

If you may be the owner and can identify or
have any information regarding this property,
please contact the Oneida County Sheriff’s
Office Property and Evidence Section at (715)
361-5124.
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